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Metropolitan King County Council
Growth Management and Unincorporated Areas Committee

Staff Report

	Agenda Item No.:
	2
	Name:
	Rick  Bautista

	Proposed Ordinance:
	2003-0373
	Date:
	September 16, 2003


SUBJECT:

A motion forming the Snoqualmie Valley Land Use Advisory Group.

BACKGROUND:

The creation and maintenance of a strong rural-based economy is a key element of the Washington State Growth Management Act, the Countywide Planning Policies and the King County Comprehensive Plan.  However, there has been a continual debate in King County as to the efficacy of the current regulatory structure in that regard (at the local level).  The lack of clear policy and regulatory support is seen by some constituencies as a threat to the viability of the rural area, particularly in the Snoqualmie Valley, where agricultural and resource-based industrial uses are on the decline.  As such, the Council sees a unique opportunity to gather representatives of the diverse constituencies that exist, and to forge a vision for the Snoqualmie Valley that will be supported by a strong and well articulated policy and regulatory scheme.
SUMMARY:

Proposed Motion 2003-0373 would create the Snoqualmie Valley Land Advisory Group, the purpose of which is to evaluate King County Comprehensive Plan policies and development regulations (such as permitted uses) and to recommend changes that would improve the economic vitality of the Snoqualmie Valley.  The group, which would be comprised of residents and land owners representing a wide variety of land use interests in the Snoqualmie Valley, would forward any recommended changes for consideration as part of the 2004 update to the King County Comprehensive Plan.
PRIOR COMMITTEE REVIEW:

The motion was reviewed at the August 19th committee meeting.  Committee staff answered questions as to intent of the motion, the scope of review by the advisory group and possible staffing needs.

The committee agreed to delay action until council staff could contact affected stakeholders and elicit additional comment.  Several members indicated their intent to contact constituents in the Snoqualmie Valley area and to urge their attendance at this committee meeting.  
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